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HB 4024  lacks what is needed for Campaign Finance Reform.  Please do not 

support it.  We the PEOPLE, not the corportations, need to have sinificant limits on 

individual, and other kinds of donations.  There needs to be total transparency of 

where funds come from, who supports the donations, and how much the donation is.  

Thanks for hearing what people have to say.   Sue Craig 


